
July 13, 1905 

Mr. Arthur E Baggs, 

Marblehead, Mass. 

My dear Arthur:- 

I find that there is something wrong with the glazes you took with you so do not use them.  If 
you will send them back to me by freight or express I will have the cans refilled and sent back to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

CFB/B. 


